We are landowners near North Bend, on the Haynes Inlet, a northern arm of Coos Bay.

We are asking our Oregon legislators, Arnie Roblan and Caddie McEwen, and all other legislators, to
support the Clean Energy Jobs Act, but to not allow any new fossil fuel projects as part of this bill, like
the Jordan Cove LNG proposal.

The Jordan Cove LNG proposal and other “dirty” projects will defeat the real intent of the Clean Energy
Jobs Act if they are allowed to proceed. How can a bill be named “Clean Energy Jobs Act” but then allow
what would become, the State’s largest greenhouse gas polluter?

Please pass the bill without these add-ons.
Thank you.

Larry and Sylvia Mangan
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North Bend, OR. 97459
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